

Toy Drive



Department Of Sanitation
Office of Human Resources
Fourth Annual Toy Drive

NU-F.A.C.E.S Children Organization November 01, 2016—December 19 2016

For

We are now accepting new unwrapped holiday toys for children

Toys may be Dropped off at:

59 Maiden Lane 5th Floor

Conference Room Drop Box

Thank you for helping us bring holiday cheer to less fortunate children.

Your support will be greatly appreciated.

Happy Holidays

Contact: Monik Love

H.R. Investigations/Timekeeping Unit

Phone: 646-885-0905Email: Mlove@dsny.nyc.gov





